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Fort St. John Phone Numbers Changing

TO: Industry and Clients

Effective Date: Oct. 29, 2010

Background: 

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) in Fort St. John is undergoing a complete telephone system 
upgrade. As a result, all current telephone and fax numbers will change. These changes will take effect on 
Oct. 29, 2010.

The number to report incidents will not change; it will continue to be 1-800-663-3456.

Requirement:

The new contact number for the Commission in Fort St. John will be 250-794-5200. Please update your 
records to reflect this change.

All other contact numbers will be available at www.ogc.gov.bc.ca/phonelist on Oct. 29.
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If you have questions regarding this Information Bulletin, please contact: 

Julie Barker								      
Manager, Corporate Property and Administration				     
Corporate Services Division
250-794-5222
Julie.Barker@gov.bc.ca
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